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1. The initiel budget estimates for 1959 submitted by the Secretary-General
(A/aazs)l/ included, in chapter IV of section 1, an smount of $61,500 in respect
of a Visiting Mission to the Trust Territories in the Pacifie. Following the
decision of the Trusteeship Council at its 933rd meeting to despateh two

Vigiting Missions to these territories in 1659, one to Western Samom and the other
to Nauru, New (uines and the Pmcific Islands, the Secretary-Gensral has revised
the estimate to $77,500 which, together with the $2,000 already entered for 1959
expenses of the 1958 Visiting Mission to the Cameroons, bﬁngs the total

estimates under section 1, chapter IV, to $79,500.

2. The Advisory Committee understanis that the initial estimate of $61,500 for
a2 single mission to all the territories in guestion was based on a complex
itinerary starting with Western Samoa rather then ending with that territory as on
previous missions to the area. Under the proposed arrangments for two missions,
the estimated cost of $77,500 is made up of same $53,000 for the mission to

Fauru, New Guines and the Pacific Islands and of about $2%,500 for the mission to
Western Semos. The higher cost of the former mission is due to the substentisl
cherges (about $20,000) involved in chartering asroplases for internal and
inter-island travel in these territories, in eddition to the larger number of
territories covered by the mission.
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3, The Advisory Committee agrees that the decilsion of the Trusteeship Council
eited: in paragraph 1 above will give rise to an expenditure estimated at

$TT,500, or $16,000 more than the smount included in the Secretary-Gerneral's
initisl estimetes. The Committee accordingly recommends that the estimate under
gection 1 which was lncluded in its budget report (A/3860, pa.ragra.ph ?7)—/ should
be increased to $T47,700. : '
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